Moorlands Church of England Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mr Kevin Lee

Moorland Way, Belton, Great Yarmouth, NR31 9PA Tel: 01493 780007 Email: office@moorlands.norfolk.sch.uk Web: www.moorlands.dneat.org



26th June 2015

Dear Parents & Carers

As some of you may be aware a stranger was alleged to have been seen outside the school gates yesterday. Whilst no member of staff saw the person, a number of pupils reported it.

As your child's safety and welfare is very important to us at Moorlands I just wanted to let you know that the police were called immediately and that they attended promptly. The incident has been logged and they will continue to monitor the situation.

I have asked staff to be extra vigilant and to spend time in class speaking to the children in general terms about 'stranger danger.' As this is a matter for the whole community, I would ask that you also support us by talking to your child about how they can keep themselves safe.

Please be assured that we will continue to do all we can to ensure your child's safety and wellbeing.

Best Regards

M.L. Lee

K Lee

Head Teacher